
PYCP is pleased to announce we

have achieved our 

Silver LGBT Charter Award!

We are proud of all the hard work from the

team and the young people involved!




 With this we commit to being a strong,

supportive ally to the LGBT+ Community. 



Feedback from our Review Panel

"Action has been taken not just to meet the bare

minimum of requirements but to make and sustain a

cultural change which provides a welcoming environment

for staff and service users"

"PYCP’s commitment to inclusive practice shines

through their portfolio, characterised by youth-led

intervention and strong staff/service user

relationships"

"LGBTQ+ visibility at PYCP has been a major strength of

their portfolio"

"PYCP have taken an important step forward with

their consent forms... This continues the strong work

towards LGBTQ+ inclusion"



We have really enjoyed this 

Charter process and are excited to

continue on in our journey of inclusion! 

This was just the beginning!!! 

We would love to chat all things Charter so, if you are

interested and want to hear from someone who's been

through it contact adrianna@pycp.co.uk


